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What We Are Learning! 

It was a short week, but full of fun and 

learning. We reviewed the letters L, E, F, T, 

I, and U with Play-Doh, magnetic letters, 

iPads, dry erase, and even Legos. We also 

rotated through several alphabet centers. 

We made some cute turkeys by painting with 

dish wands, and used Legos to paint Indian 

corn. The littles had fun making some cute 

sticker scarecrows with Mrs. Vargo. We also 

water colored Veteran’s Day pictures and 

made some cards. In Religion we talked about 

how everyone’s gift is important, and that 

Jesus likes gifts from the heart. Our virtue 

for 2nd quarter is gratitude and we have been 

talking about all the wonderful things we are 

thankful for. 

 

Upcoming Events 

Nov. 12 – Veteran’s Mass and Celebration  

Nov. 25-29 – No School/Thanksgiving Break    

Dec.  7 – Christmas Parade                             

Dec. 13 – Family Movie Night 6 pm                        

Dec. 18 – Christmas Program 6 pm                        

Dec. 23-Jan. 3 – No School/Christmas Break 

Show and Tell will be on Tuesday, Nov. 12th.   

 

Next week we will be working on the letter C 

and starting our clothes study. 

Snacks for next week:                                

Monday – Tinley                                          

Tuesday – Sawyer                                               

Wednesday – Tucker                             

Thursday – Kayden                                     

Friday – Camille 

 

 
 Notes: 

Our school participates in a scrip program where we earn a percentage from each gift card 

purchased. The form is sent to each family on Thursday or Friday and due back by noon on 

Mondays to receive the cards the same week. You may also order online at shopwithscrip.com. We 

are having a “Scrip Blitz” contest for the month of November. The class with the most sales will 

get a party and bragging rights! This is a great opportunity to get your holiday gift card shopping 

done! 

SMS Christmas Movie Night will be on Friday, Dec. 13th. Student Council will be projecting the 

movie Polar Express in the gym at 6 pm. More information to follow.   

 

Email: vsteckler@smsrockets.net

 
Website: smsrockets.com      SMS Phone: 263-3183 
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